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ETRA, European Tyre Recycling Association
16 Avenue de Tervueren
B-1040 Brussels - Belgium


Subject: Letter of interest in the RE-PLAN CITY Life Project within the EU LIFE Call 2018


Dear Sirs,

we have learned about your proposal for a project that aims to raise awareness, develop and implement Circular Economy and GPP guidelines for the use of RTMs (Recycled Tyre Materials) in urban applications, asphalt and roads, rails infrastructures, sports facilities and public works in general.

We support the idea of Circular Economy as a good and promising concept and we believe that your project goes in the right direction. To this purpose we could be interested in having access to your system and may use the tools that you will develop.

We hereby express our suppot for your project. However, we emphasise that this letter does not represent any consent to any engagement, financial or other, from our side.
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